PUBLIC BUDGET HEARING

Notice is hereby given that a Public Budget Hearing will be held by the Commissioner’s
Court of Jim Hogg County on the 8th of September 2021 at 10:30 AM in the District
Courtroom at the Jim Hogg County Courthouse. The purpose of the meeting is to
discuss the proposed budget for Jim Hogg County for the fiscal year 2021-2022. All
interested persons and organizations will have the opportunity to discuss with the
Commissioner’s Court all phases of the proposed budget. The proposed budget is
presently on file in the office of the County Clerk. The public is invited to examine

the proposed budget.

Jdan Carlos Guerra, County Judge




